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Message from Early Years 

 
Early Years have had a fun and exciting last week. 
We have completed lots of activities around 
Halloween. The children have made potions, 
enjoyed sensory play in the rice, explored ice and 
gloop, made pumpkin faces using apples, made a 
witch using 2D shapes and much more.  
 
In writing this week, the children have been writing 
a list to put in their potions e.g. rat, spider, wig, frog 
etc. The children have also been using super 
adjectives to describe a witch such as pointy hat, 
green nose.  
 
In maths this week, we have been looking at 
naming and describing 2D shapes. The children 
have been super teachers this week by describing 
2D shapes to the class so they can guess the 
shape.  
 
The Early Years staff want to say a huge thank you 
to all the parents and carers for their continued 
support and to the children for all of their hard work 
this half term. We are so proud of how well they 
have settled into Early Years and how much they 
have learnt already. We hope you all have a lovely 
half term break and we will see you when we come 
back!  
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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

 Nursery- Brock for joining 
in during circle time.   

 
Reception- Freddie for 

becoming more 
independent in the 

classroom. 
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